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January 5, 2010

Ann Steffanic, Board Administrator , % "f ^44
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P.O.Box2649 :>:S ~ n
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2649 3p]

IN REFERENCE TO: Regulation ID #16A-5136 (#2809) """ :%

Dear Ms. Steffanic:

The Pennsylvania Association of Nurse Anesthetists appreciates the opportunity to
comment on this proposed rulemaking entitled "Biennial Renewal Fees." We have no
objection to this proposed rulemaking.

Thank you

Diana U. Davidson, CRNA
President, Pennsylvania Association of Nurse Anesthetists

cc: Marlene Tremmel, Executive Director for House Professional Licensure
Committee
John H. Jewett, Regulatory Analyst, Independent Regulatory Review Commission


